
 
 

For Immediate Release: 
 

Ohio Turnpike hosts Open House for Civil Engineers 
 

BEREA (June 22, 2015) – In order to attract qualified candidates for an available Civil Engineer 
position, The Ohio Turnpike is hosting an Engineering Open House on June 25, 2015 from 5:00 
p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  Candidates who attend will have an opportunity to meet Executive Director 
Randy Cole, engineers and roadway supervisors and hear first-hand what makes the Ohio 
Turnpike an outstanding organization. 
 
This year, the Commission is in the midst of its largest capital improvement program in more 
than a decade. The Turnpike is looking for a hard-working and dedicated civil engineer to be a 
part of projects to ensure the 60-year-old toll road remains one of the nation’s finest.  
 
This position will offer an opportunity to work alongside outside contractors and already- 
established Turnpike engineers. A civil engineer for the Ohio Turnpike will contribute to a proud 
and stable organization that provides the safest and most convenient roadway throughout the 
northern corridor of Ohio.  
 
More information about the Civil Engineer position can be found on the Ohio Turnpike website 
at www.ohioturnpike.org/about-us/careers. 
 

### 

For more information please contact:  

Adam Greenslade, Director of Communications at 440-234-2081 ext. 1011, 
adam.greenslade@ohioturnpike.org or 
Brian Newbacher, Public Information Officer, 440-234-2081 ext. 1171, 
brian.newbacher@ohioturnpike.org  
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